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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 
 
Another month has passed and we are now in the midst of Advent and the Christmastime 
season.  Like many, this is my favorite time of year and we love to celebrate special family 
traditions and events. 
 
My favorite Christmas story is A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. I have an old hardback 
book edition as well as four different video versions of this story! 
 
There is an event in the story is where Ebenezer Scrooge is visited by the ghost of his 
business partner, Jacob Marley, on Christmas Eve to warn and help him to avoid Marley’s 
selfish and sinful fate. Marley’s regretful words to Scrooge (and us) were: “Business! 
Mankind was my business. The common welfare was my business; charity, mercy, 
forbearance and benevolence were all my business. The dealings of my trade were but a 
drop of water in the comprehensive ocean of my business.” 
 
Charity is the first and most important Principle of the Knights and it reminds us it of our 
mission of charity and concern for each other welfare with all that we do, whatever it may 
be. 
 
Thanks to those who helped, attended and participated in the busy November events and 
please come celebrate at the Christmas Tree Lighting Party on Tuesday, December 7th. 
Please bring a $10 unwrapped child or youth gift which will be distributed by St. Vincent de 
Paul. 
 
Congratulations to: 
Jerry Morris, November Knight of the Month 
Michael and Tammy Petrick, November Family of the Month 
Michael Lacey, Shining Armor Award 
 
Finally, Sue and I want to wish a Blessed and Merry Christmas to you and your families 
hoping that you are able to be in each others loving company and experience the Joy of 
Christmas. 
 
Our Savior is born! Alleluia! 
 
Mike Deschaine 
Grand Knight 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ron.hoenig@gmail
mailto:a.jomar1@yahoo


    Council 7408 Newsletter                                            

        
4th Degree Officers 

Faithful Navigator:  

Terry Galvin, PGK  

321-508-5729 

TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

Captain: 

Patrick J. Farrelly, 

PGK,PFN,PDW 

321-951-2403 

pjfarrelly2029@gmail.com 

Admiral: 

Robert Allaire  

321-984-9164  

rallaire3@cfl.rr.com 

Pilot: 

Ted Krus 

321-724-0939 

tm_krus@bellsouth.net 

Faithful Spiritual Leader: 

Unassigned 

Comptroller: 

Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Purser:  

Richard DiCicco 

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Scribe: 

Anthony Krzeminski 

321-544-6341 

akrzeminski@cfl.rr.com 

Inter Sentinel:  

Charlie J. Benfeito 

321-345-5893 

Outer Sentinel: 

Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

1st Year Trustee:  

Thomas Tremblay PGK 

603-540-1899 

2nd Year Trustee:  

Bob Burgess PGK 

321-409-8878 

suebob12@aol.com  

3rd Year Trustee: 

Richard Wendt PGK 

321-724-4685 

rwendt3@cfl.rr.com 

 

 

 

Navigator’s Log 

 

Oh boy, I am still full from our Thanksgiving feast!  Thanks be to God who has 

graciously and plentifully blessed this Country and our planet with more than we could 

ever ask for. Let us no longer repay Him with lukewarm Faith and timid works.  Let us 

make the best of every opportunity to claim Jesus Christ King of our lives. 

May the souls of the Faithfully departed rest in peace! 

See you at the Tree Lighting Ceremony! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK Ron Hoenig at 618-

604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some donated to us that would help alleviate the 

cost for those interested, until you are able to purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you 

are not using or have no longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights.  

mailto:ron.hoenig@gmail
mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

To All Brothers and Sisters, 
We got through Thanksgiving and I am very grateful to be with family up North in 
Conn. and the New York area. We had over 30 family members at my sisters house and 
it was very emotional for me since I hadn't seen my sister and brothers for over two 
years. If you know me I have always been a big supporter of FAMILY FIRST. I consider 
all of you family because you all have been my support system and for that I am 

Thankful. I would like to thank all the brothers, sisters, and family members who distributed the coats 
and food with St. Vincent De Paul great job. We have lots to do in December and if you read the Grand 
Knights emails he has outlined all the events. So please jump in where you can if you have the time, 
talent, or treasure you won't regret it . We as KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS strive to serve our community 
and how wonderful a time of year it is to serve as the LORD calls us to do. A child is born and his name 
is JESUS and he was delivered to us from a miracle, the most divine miracle through MARY most HOLY 
MOTHER who we devote our prayers to in everything we do. My prayers for our COUNCIL and our 
CATHOLIC COMMUNITY at ST. JOSEPH'S unite as one and take care of each other as we know that we 
are all called to do. Happy Thanksgiving to all, Happy Advent, and Merry Christmas to all and may the 
LORD watch over all of us and keep us safe. 
 
VIVAT JESUS, 
 
SK PGK PFN FDW PAT FARRELLY 
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District Deputy Message

 
Worthy Sirs, 

 

November has been a busy month.  We began with the State Soccer Challenge on the 6th. 

Special thanks to the councils who sent members to assist and make the event successful and 

enjoyable for all. At the same we participated in the Palm Bay Veterans Day parade.   Thanks to 

the 4th Degree Honor Guard and the Knights who marched or rode the float during the 

Melbourne Veteran’s Day parade on Nov. 11. Other events during November were:  

Nov. 18 webinar on “Raising Your Council’s Profile”. Hosted by Robert Rasch and the Fraternal Benefits Night 
Zoom meeting at 7:30PM.  
Nov. 27 - Live Exemplification of Patriotic Degree. 
 
Coming in December: 
Dec. 1 - KCIC posters should be complete at parish level 
Dec. 4 - Our Lady of Lourdes 90th anniversary celebration 
Dec. 10/11 - Mid-year meeting for DD’s and RA’s 
Dec. 15 - DD/GK Meeting 
Dec. 31 - Council level KCIC poster contest should be competed. 
 

Vivat Jesus, 

Larry Davis 

District Deputy 

District 30 

(321) 412 – 2191    
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
Big goings on at the Supreme Court.  Starting on December 1st, the Supreme Court 
will hear arguments in the case of Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health.  If the justices 

rule correctly……it could overturn the nightmare that is Roe vs Wade.  Everyone 

should be praying that the State of Mississippi (Dobb’s) wins this case. 

 
Christmas is a time for family and a time of great joy.  Patty and I wish everyone a Merry Christmas. 
 

Therefore the Lord himself shall give you a sign. Behold a virgin shall conceive, and bear a son and his name 

shall be called Emmanuel. – Isaiah 7:14 
 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 

                             
 
 



7 

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Ladies Auxiliary News 

 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

This year has been going very well and very quickly! We’ve had four new members join in 

the past two months. Welcome! And we’re seeing our numbers growing for ladies attending 

our meetings. 

Upcoming events include the Tree Lighting Ceremony on December 7th at the hall. The men 

are preparing the meal and the Ladies are bringing desserts. Hope to see you there! Last year’s meal was 

delicious and this year promises to be the same. 

The Ladies afternoon meeting on December 14th will be held at Bennigan’s on 192 at 1130. This is our 

Christmas Party. We look forward to celebrating with you all. Tickets for the Fashion Show will be available at 

the luncheon. There will be no social meeting for the Ladies in December. 

The next planned event is our Annual Fashion Show to be held on January 22, 2022 at the hall. Doors open at 

1130. This promises to be a great event as well. We will need some of the Knights to help with plating and 

serving the meal as well as escorting the ladies as they model the fashions. The luncheon meal is being 

prepared in house again this year. We will finish the planning at our morning meeting in January on the 11th 

at 1130. This is also our soup and salad meeting so please don’t forget to bring the items you’ve signed up for 

at our last meeting. Looking forward to the New Year turning life back to normal for a change. 

Merry Christmas!! And Happy New Year to one and all. 

‘I will honor Christmas in my heart and try to keep it all the year.’ Charles Dickens 

Susan Burgess 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

 Last night like any other night I stop at the statue of the Holy Family and request a good 

night sleep for my family and friends, and to request they assist me with my project in 

remembering the near 66 million forgotten little children aborted. And I also said tell 

Marcia I love her.  

    My daughter Dawn came over this morning for her coffee break with me before she 
goes to work. I noticed her slacks and said to her, do you need a new belt? I think there 
might be a few in Moms top center drawer! For the past 2 years 1 week short of that 

date and 4 days short of her birthday. November 20th her passing was November 23rd 2019.I have worked 
cleaning out these draws. 
     There was no belt in that drawer but going through that and every other drawer for the past 2 years 
there was a note addressed to me, might I add I was feeling quite down yesterday Her birthday and 
passing on going home to God all in a few days. Below is the note to me from her. 
  
“FRANK, THE BEST IS YET TO COME, WHEN YOU LEAST EXPECT IT, YOUR LIGHT WILL SHINE BEYOND 
COMPARE WITH GODS LOVE. 
YOU SHOULD STAND STRONG AND HUMBLE WITHIN YOUR HEART IS A TEAR FOR WHAT YOU CAN’T 
CONTROL. IN YOUR EYES WE 
SEE THE PAIN AND LOVE FOR THOSE AROUND YOU. THE STRENGTH IS IN THE LORD HE WILL BRING YOUR 
FAMILY LOVE AND PEACE. 
OUR TIME IS NEVER HIS TIME, BUT HIS LOVE IS NEVER ENDING! “ 
  
My family and friends I share this with you because it has strengthened my faith in what is to come. When 
you pass 85 as I have done you have to expect Gods calling whenever He is ready to take you home and my 
faith in heaven is truly been solidified.  Family and friends are waiting, this I know. I feel great in knowing 
that one day God’s gift of my loved ones will be waiting for me. And I for you. If this note to me helps you 
understand that God is there and so is our loved ones, then what I have shared with you straightened your 
faith a bit more then what I got you also would have gotten. the power of Love which reached long on into 
the boundless future and on into eternity. Love is described in 1 Corinthians 13. May God’s Love be yours. 
 
Senior Deacon Frank  (now going on 42 years Ordained.) 
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The Insurance Guy 

December, Traditions, and Celebrations!!! 

What special celebrations we have in the month of December!  Our Lady’s feast, the feast of the Immaculate 

Conception when we honor Mary as having been conceived without original sin.  What an honor, too, for her 

mother, St. Anne, and father, St. Joachim, to have that blessing, literally the grandparents of our Lord!  Then 

we celebrate Christmas and the Word made flesh who dwelled among us.  “For a child is born to us, a son is 

given to us; upon his shoulder dominion rests. They name him Wonder-Counselor, God-Hero,  Father-Forever, 

Prince of Peace.” (Isa 9:5) 

I’m sure your family, like mine, has its traditions at Christmas.  There is decorating a tree and the house both inside and out, 

shopping for that perfect gift, and the preparation of the special meal.  Maybe you start the real celebration by attending Midnight 

Mass.  And perhaps this year it will mean a return to a houseful of relatives around your Christmas dinner table.  I hope and pray 

that you and your family find peace and joy during this season! 

As we approach the end of the year I want to thank each of you for the trust you’ve placed in me.  I have been able to help so 

many brother Knights and their families with the services and products that the Order has available to protect Catholic families.  I 

consider it an honor to be able to serve you as your agent.  One way I may be able to serve you better is to make sure you respond 

to the survey that was sent from the Supreme Office recently.  While some snail mail is still delayed, you should have received it.  

Answering the survey will help me serve you better.  If you like convenience you may want to complete the survey online.  Please 

be sure to check your contact information and make sure it is correct.  If you have not yet received your survey, please let me 

know. 

Have a very Merry Christmas!  Let’s be thankful for all the graces and gifts that God has blessed us with, especially the gift of his 

Son! 

 

Vivat Jesus!  

John Barfield MDRT, FIC, FICF 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 

 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Christmas Trees are here at our Hall. 
 
Stop by and purchase one! 
 
Would you like to join the Columbus Club? 
 
Need more of you to join us and take care of both inside and outside our Hall - also 

staffing for when we have rentals and need to be on premise when rented out. 
 
Plan on attending December 7th Christmas Tree lighting from 5:30 pm onward. Bring a $10 unwrapped 
child’s gift. 
 
 
Frank Altro 
President 
Columbus Club 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights, 
 

In these busy days before Christmas, take some time to let the 

Season of Advent bring some light, hope, freedom and peace to you 
and your family. 
 

 
The Zoom meetings are being made available to allow anyone who is not feeling well or has concerns about Covid exposure.  To 

attend the Zoom meeting, an email will be sent out beforehand with details to log into the meeting, including the meeting ID and 

password.  We are praying a full rosary for the intercession of the blessed Mother Mary to strengthen our faith and grow 

spiritually. Please join the meeting 30 minutes early – 7pm for the Rosary. The meeting format is also being streamlined to allow 

us more fellowship time.   

 

Bingo – Chairman Brother Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm and the Games start at 6:00 pm. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers and Fries on 
the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane 
routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the Mid 
way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris 

  
Every Friday Council 7408 ready’s the oven prepares the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation of our customers for our 

Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm this past Friday and we expect more 

during the coming weeks.  We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 pm.  We need your help! We need servers, 

prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

the great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall.  If you would like to volunteer, please 

contact Shirley or James Krempasky (585) 964-7528 
 

End of October events 

 

Fifth Sunday Rosary – Chairman Terry Glavin 

Terry Glavin and Pat Farrlley led the Rosary at 9 and 11am mass on October 31st. Our Knights of Columbus council 7408 was well 

represented at both masses. Volunteers handed out Rosary’s and the “Hour of Mercy” Rosery Sheets. 
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 Veterans Day Parade Richard DiCicco November 6th Palm Bay 

Rich was up early on a busy November the 6th morning. We had the State Free Kick Soccer Challenge at the MCC going on at the 

same time as the Parade. A BIG Thank you to our Worthy brothers Rich, Charlie, and Michael Deschaine, for Representing the 

Knights of Columbus Council 7408.    

 

State Free Kick Soccer Challenge – Chairman Deputy Grand Knight Pat Farrelly November 6th 

Council 7408 hosted the Knights of Columbus Free Kick Soccer Challenge. Pat Farrelly chaired the event with the help of, Michael 

Deschaine, Terry Galvin, James Krempasky, Richard DiCicco, Joey Farrelly and, Tony Krzeminski. 

Our final commitment to the Florida supreme council was on November 6th. That was the State level Soccer Kick challenge. We 

were blessed to be able to help District 30 Host the Soccer Challenge this year. It took a lot of volunteers to pull it off. A big thank 

you to all who volunteered during the multiple events. 

Patrick Farrelly, Joey Farrelly, James Krempasky, Charlie Boniefito, Joseph Giesler. Terry Galvin, Richard DiCicco, John Palazzo and 

Frank Sapienza. 

 

Veterans Day Parade –Deputy Grand Knight Pat Farrlley November 11th Melbourne  

Worthy Brother Knight Pat Farrlley pulled our mighty ship in the Melbourne Veterans Day Parade. 

 

Coats for Kids Distribution November 20th - Chairman Ben Adamo and Tom Tremblay 

On Saturday November 20, 2021 our Knights of Columbus, Saint Joseph Council 7408, Palm Bay, Florida 

distributed Coats for Kids and bags of food for needy families. 

It is done annually on the Saturday before Thanksgiving at St. Joseph Catholic Church along with St. 

Vincent de Paul Society Food Distribution. 

Our council raised enough money to purchase 120 coats this year.  The bags of food were collected by Saint 

Joseph Catholic Church.   

The bags included enough food to feed a family at Thanksgiving dinner.  It included a gift certificate to 

purchase their choice of meat. 

Not all coats and food bags were distributed on that day.  The food bags will be distributed again prior to 

Christmas and any additional coats requested will be given to St Vincent dePaul as required. 

Knights present to pass out coats and distribute food to the needy were Mike Deschaine (Grand Knight), 

Tom Tremblay, PGK (Chairperson), Bob Karl (Faith Director), Joe Giesler, (Community Director) Terry 

Galvin, PGK, James Krempasky, Tony Krzeminski, John Palazzo, John Sikking, Richard DiCicco, PGK, 

Ron Hoenig, Edgard Colon and his daughter Arabella. 

Food Distribution and the Coats for Kids were done as a Driveup at the Saint Joseph Catholic School. 
 

 

 

December Events 

 

December 1st (Thursday)-Assembly Meeting 
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December 4th (Saturday)- Palm Bay Christmas Light Parade 

        Pat Farrelly will be pulling the mighty ship. The parade starts at 6:00PM from City Hall. You should be 

there earlier as Malabar Road will be closing earlier. 

 

You can volunteer to serve at the next FIT Spaghetti Dinner on December 8th 
 
We meet at 4pm the day of the event at the FIT all faiths center on the FIT campus. The Spaghetti sauce is provided and ready for 
us to serve. We need to cook the spaghetti, make salads and garlic bread. We set up and clean the kitchen after serving 
approximately 70 hungry students. Contact Joe Giesler 404-933-8784 
 

Catholic Citizenship Essays Joseph Giesler 

 

I collected the essays from St. Joseph Catholic school on 11 -19, and they were judged on 11-23. A huge Thank 

You to the Knights who responded so quickly to my call for help to get them Judged. Frank Altro, Mike 

Deschaine, Mike Petrick, and Tony Tungol.  

The District Judging will happen on December the 10th. 
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December 12th- Coffee and Donuts 
 
December 21st - Parish Roundtable Meeting at St. Luke’s 
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Excursion to Gaylord Palms - Chairman PGK Hector Colon and Joseph Giesler 

 Council 7408 invites you to join us in an outing to see the Christmas show “Mission: Save Christmas featuring Elf” The show runs 
thru January 2. 2022 at Gaylord Palms in Orlando. Ticket prices are reasonable and listed in the advertisement below. If we can 
get enough interest, we may be able to charter a bus for the trip. The cost of chartering a bus would add about $25 per ticket. 
This is a great show to get us into the Christmas spirit, and the Grandkids will love it!  Contact us to line up a date and ticket 
purchases. 

Hector Colon 845-518-5905  hcolon656@gmail.com 

Joe Giesler     404-933-8784  gieslersemail@yahoo.com 

 Mission: Save Christmas featuring Elf™ 

 

Journey into Buddy the Elf's world to save Christmas in an all-new, multisensory experience. Join Mr. 

Narwhal and friends, stay ahead of the toy quota in the North Pole, prepare for Santa's arrival at the 

department store, and take part in an epic, Central Park snowball fight. These are just some of the challenges 

you'll need to complete to muster enough Christmas cheer to power Santa's sleigh!  

 

Price: 

From $16.99 (Age 4-11) (plus tax) 

From $29.99 (Age 12+) (plus tax) 

 

* Children 3 and under are free. Tickets are non-refundable. All sales subject to sales tax and processing 

fees. Other restrictions may apply. Additional fees for parking are not included with admission and charges 

will apply. 

 

 ELF and all related characters and elements © & ™ New Line Productions, Inc. (s21)  

 

 

Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Competition PGK Hector Colon, Joseph Giesler 

 

https://tickets.gaylordpalms.com/eventperformances.asp?evt=77
https://tickets.gaylordpalms.com/eventperformances.asp?evt=77
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I dropped off the entry forms for our Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Competition, on November the 19th. I 

will pick them up from St. Joseph’s Catholic School before they disperce for the Christmas Holiday. They 

will need to be Judged during the Christmas Holidays, then moved to the District competition.  
 

 

Fraternally, 
Joseph Giesler 
Community Program Director 
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2021-22 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Giesler 
Family of the Month:  James E. Krempasky & Shirley Hollink 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Richard DiCicco 
Family of the Month: Gene and Maria Titus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month: Mike Lacy 
Family of the Month: Deacon Joe and Elli Moran 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Mario Ramirez, PFN 
Family of the Month:  Thomas and Jeanne Tremblay 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  Gerry F. Morris 
Family of the Month:  Michael and Tammy Petrick   
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:   
Family of the Year:   
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in December 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 
 

2 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 3 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 4  

 5  

 6 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 7 

Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 
Christmas Tree Lighting 5:30 PM 

 8  

 9 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 10 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 11  

 12 Coffee & Donuts 

 13 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 14  

 15  

 16  

 17 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 18  

 19  

 20 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 21 Parish Roundtable Meeting at St. Luke’s 

 22  

 23 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM   

 24  

 25 Christmas Day 

 26  

 27 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 28  

 29  

 30  

 31 Friday Family Feast 5 PM - 7 PM 
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Information 

 Meetings 

(all meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Jeff T. Alexander 

Jacob M. Apel 

Peter R. Arbona 

Paul D. Batick 

Fitzroy Blaize 

Alec C. Buchness 

Raymond F. Felderhoff 

Cordell Fox 

John M. Grossman 

Dave Hardy 

Dennis A. James 

James E. Krempasky 

Anthony W. Krzeminski  

Richard H. Lepage 

Thomas P. Lipton 

John F. McMahon 

Juan M. Molina 

Reginald F. Potoczny 

Heriberto Ramos 

Mark T. Simon 

Michael A. Stallings Jr. 

William M. Stearly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Boosters Club 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Assembly 

Boosters Club 
Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN Bob Burgess, 
 

  

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 
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   Pictures from November 
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More Pictures from November 

     
 
Pictures by Ron Hoenig & Joseph Giesler  
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 

 
 

 

  

 

 



24 

 

 

           

 
 
 
 
 
 


